Archived: Monday, March 29, 2021 11:20:47 AM

From: Heidi Costello

Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 9:26:44 AM

To: agenda comments

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] written comment for council meeting - Phase 3 Emergency COVID-19 Funding

Response requested: No Sensitivity: Normal

From: Beratta Gomillion <bgomillion@chs-nw.org>

Sent: Sunday, March 28, 2021 12:27 PM

To: Bethany Wolbrecht-Dunn < bwolbrec@shorelinewa.gov >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] written comment for council meeting - Phase 3 Emergency COVID-19 Funding

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I apologize for not being available to address the council live, and I would like to submit these written comments instead.

I thank the City Council for considering Center for Human Services' request for COVID-19 Emergency Funds to help us deal with increased mental health needs resulting from the pandemic. The additional stress introduced by the pandemic has resulted in an increased prevalence and severity of mental distress among all populations. It is said that we are experiencing the greatest mental health crisis of our lifetimes. We have seen spikes in the number of people who are experiencing major depression and anxiety, having suicide attempts or completions, overdosing, etc. To respond to these needs, we have needed additional resources. CHS appreciates your willingness to help us by providing emergency funding during this time of crisis.

Thank you.

Beratta Gomillion

Beratta Gomillion Executive Director Center for Human Services 17018 15th Ave. NE Shoreline, WA 98155 206-631-8802

BGomillion@chs-nw.org / www.chs-nw.org

Pronouns: she/her/hers

CHS – "Building a stronger community...one family at a time."







CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information protected by law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.